
File No. 18-0560-53 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the Supplemental Police 
Account (SPA) Fourth Quarterly Report (October through December 2018). 

Recommendation for Council action: 

NOTE and FILE the SPA Fourth Report relative to the status and activities of the 
SPA for the period October through December 2018. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY 

At its regular meeting held on May 22, 2019, the Public Safety Committee considered 
a Board of Police Commissioners (BOPC) report (dated March 26, 2019, attached to 
the Council file) relative to the SPA Fourth Quarterly Report (October through 
December 2018). During this reporting period, there were 18 SPA expenditures in 
which drugs or assets were seized. These expenditures resulted in 25 arrests and 
the seizure of $23,866.00 in United States currency. Also seized were 12,272.12 
grams of narcotics. 

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended to 
note and file the recommendations in the BOPC report. This matter is now forwarded 
to the Council for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

RODRIGUEZ: YES 
O'FARRELL: YES 

BUSCAINO: ABSENT 
RYU: ABSENT 
SMITH: YES 
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